
 

 

 

10th May 2019 
 

 
 
Dear Parents 
 

IAPS Swimming Nationals 
 
Congratulations to your child, who has qualified for the IAPS Swimming Nationals. The competition 
will be held in London on 8th June 2019 and I would be grateful if you could confirm, via email or 
telephone, whether or not your child will be swimming.  
 
On the day the girls’ warm up for the relay events is at 9.00am with the girls’ individual warm up 
commencing at 10.50am and the boys’ individual warm up is at 3.50pm. The organisers have 
requested that all swimmers are to meet their coach outside the aquatic centre before entering the 
building. I will be outside from 8.15am to meet the girls and I will be outside to meet the boys at 
3.15pm. 
 
If you are planning to travel to London with your child, please do let me know. You will need to 
order a spectator pass before the day and these are available from the following website: 
https://www.trybooking.com/uk/book/event?eid=4571&.  You can purchase more than one 
spectator pass per child. 
 
The organisers are asking for ASA qualified officials to volunteer with the running of the event.  If 
this is something you would be happy to do please do let me know.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 

Miss M Bryant 
Swimming Instructor 
mbryant@townclose.com 
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